
Warehouse 

108 South Austin Street 

Seguin, TX 78155 

830-433-4666 

Warehouseseguin@gmail.com 

 

January 25, 2018 

 

Seguin, TX City Council 

Seguin City Hall 

210 East Gonzales Street 

Seguin, TX 78155 

 

Dear Mayor and City Council members, 

 

I am writing this letter to urge the Council to consider Late Night Hours, by changing the closing times 
for restaurants and bars in Seguin from 12am Sunday through Friday, and 1am on Saturday until 2am 
seven days a week. 

As a restaurant/bar owner in downtown Seguin I see patrons leave Seguin week in and week out, and go 
to local communities such as San Marcos, Schertz, and San Antonio because they have Late Night Hours 
that do not currently exist in Seguin. 

I believe that Seguin can benefit from adding Late Night Hours in several ways. This proposed change 

makes our community more competitive in attracting events that bring people to the city. This type of 

change is an opportunity for Seguin to grow the downtown area while increasing sales tax revenue for 

the city. Safety is always a concern. With the addition of Late Night Hours, we will provide the local 

community an option to enjoy their night by staying in Seguin without taking the risk of driving to 

Schertz, San Antonio, and San Marcos.   

I hope you will consider the option of adding Late Night Hours to Seguin. I believe this will help grow 

Seguin commercially, financially, and help Seguin stay competitive with surrounding communities. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Warehouse Mgmt. 
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